Ector County Independent School District Odessa, Texas

Memorandum

FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: Request for Approval of SAT Administration by the College Board

DATE: October 21, 2014

Presented for your consideration is the pricing proposal for the SAT School Day Administration by the College Board in Ector County ISD on February 25, 2015. The term of the proposal will be for the 2014-2015 school year.

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the SAT Administration by the College Board as presented.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom CroweSuperintendent of Schools

Carolyn GonzalezAssistant Superintendent for Curriculum